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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are 22 days away from our most awaited victorious entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon 
Won Gung. I imagine how our True Mother is feeling as the day draws closer. As she goes around and 
check on all the preparations - the place, the set up, the program, the guests lists etc. I believe there is all 
the mixed emotions there. 
 
On my part I wonder what else can we do to help. I am grateful that we have leaders that provide us 
guidance and directions. As I mentioned last week we are still focusing on our three major campaigns 
 

1. Membership - we are on the 4 week challenge to bringing new members. 
 
2. Blessing Candidates - All Hands on Deck 
 
3. Cheon Won Gung Donation Campaign 

 
Let us give our best to connect and offer what we can in order to proudly say we took part and actively 
contribute in one of the most significant event in God's providential history. 
 
God Bless! 
 
Sincerely with love, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seatlle Family Church Pastor 
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 
HSA-UWC 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
7000 26th Avenue NW Seattle WA 98117 
www,familyfed,org 


